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REMINDER FROM THE ESTONIAN POLICE 
 
The Estonian Police wish to remind all the teams and drivers of the critical importance of safety and compliance with road 
regulations. Your cooperation is essential to ensure a safe and successful event for all participants and spectators. 
 

• Obey Speed Limits 
Always adhere to speed limits on public roads, both on and off the rally course. Exceeding speed limits significantly can 
result in severe penalties, including the possibility of jail time. The safety of everyone involved is the top priority of the 
Police. Exceeding speed limits is dangerous and will not be tolerated. 
 

• Comply with Traffic Laws 
Follow all traffic laws and signals, especially when traveling between stages. Respect the rules of the road at all times. 
 

• Wear Your Seatbelt  
Always wear your seatbelt. This protection is vital for your safety. 
 
The Estonian Police are committed to ensuring a safe environment for this event. The police will be actively monitoring 
compliance with these guidelines and enforcing traffic laws. 
 
Let’s work together to make this rally a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone involved. 
Stay safe and drive responsibly! 
 

The Estonian Police 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Urmas Roosimaa 
Clerk of the Course 
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